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How often do you worry about your home    

security? If it's once a month or more, you're 

in good company. According to a new 

Alarm.com study of 10,000 US homeowners' 

security concerns and routines, two-thirds of 

all homeowners worry about home security 

and crime at least once a month. 42%         

experience worries once a week or more, 

while 16% worry about security every day. If 

this sounds like you, DTC can help. 

When it comes to protecting your home, home security from DTC is 

the reliable way to keep your family safe and worries at bay.  

There's No Leaving Your 
Home Security Worries at 
Home 
 
Ever get halfway to work and 
had the feeling that you didn't 
lock your door? You're not the 
only one. The morning commute 
sees increased security        
concerns, especially once the 
rush to get out of the house has 
passed. However, it’s not the 
only "prime time" for worries.    
According to Alarm.com’s      
survey, 50% of  homeowners 
worry more when they travel. 
While the "out of sight, out of 
mind" approach can work with 
lesser concerns, security worries 
require the opposite. It's why 
connected home security          
technology, with features like 
activity notifications and smarter 
video alerts, is becoming a must
-have home improvement.  

Home Security Mistakes   
Are Easy to Make 

 
When you're managing work, 
family and a home, everyday   
details are easy to forget. 
Alarm.com research shows that, 
all too often, this includes safety 
and security basics. When was 
the last time you left your home 
vulnerable to an opportunistic 
intruder? According to 
Alarm.com, 35% of homeowners 
have left doors open or unlocked 
in the last 12 months. A simple 
security mistake can be costly. 
The good news is that it's easily 
preventable. If you lead a busy 
life, it's worth investing in a       
security system with automated 
locks and Geo-Services. If you 
forget to lock up, you'll know - 
and it's easy to fix.  

You Don’t Have to Navigate 
Home Security Alone 

 
Smart home security              
technology is overtaking          
traditional measures and        
increasing homeowners' peace 
of mind. The homeowners most 
likely to feel "very confident" 
about security are the 26% of 
respondents who reported   
owning a security system with a 
mobile app.  
 
For the best-in-class protection 
with proactive safeguards and 
easy mobile controls, choose 
smart home security powered by 
Alarm.com delivered by the    
professionals at DTC to ensure 
you're not alone when it comes 
to protecting your home.       
Service packages start as low as 
$14.99/month with 0% financing 
on equipment. Contact our    
business office today for more 

information at 607-746-1500 . 
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